
Letter from the Secretary of State for
Northern Ireland regarding Stormont
Brake decision

The NI Secretary, Hilary Benn, has written to the Speaker of the NI Assembly
to outline his decision on the application of the Chemical Classification,
Labelling and Packaging Regulation (the “Amending Regulation”)
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